
  June 2024 

 

 
 On behalf of the Connecticut SGNA, we would like to take this opportunity to invite your company 

to participate in our annual fall seminar “Beyond the Scope 2024” to be held on September 21st, 

2024. This year’s conferences will be held at:  

 

DoubleTree by Hilton 

42 Century Dr. 

Bristol, CT 06010 

(860) 589-7766 

 

This marks the 32nd year of the CTSGNA - Beyond The Scope Conference! We are aware that there 

is a tremendous need and opportunity for increased education, visibility and awareness regarding 

state-of-the-art tools and technologies. Providing this information to attendees, helps assure that our 

patients receive the highest level of quality service. This is an excellent opportunity for GI nurses & 

associates from throughout the Northeast, to meet the expert exhibitors and discuss the products 

currently available.  Nurses & Associates will be visiting exhibitor booths during 

registration/breakfast and morning break.  

 

On September 21st, set up for the conference will be between 6:00 am to 6:30 am (** please note this 

new time if you have attended in the past**). We ask that you remain set up until after the morning 

break. The facility will need to know the number of tables/electrical set-ups you will need for your 

display. You can contact the hotel directly with this information.  

Space is limited, in order to ensure that you will have a table, please remit the $500.00 dollar 

exhibitor fee by August 15th, 2024. We will not reserve a table for you until your fee is remitted. 

Your early participation and contributions are greatly appreciated and allow our organization to 

provide an educational opportunity to our members.  

 

We look forward to your support.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kathy Vinci, RN, CGRN  

Ann Russo, BSN, RN, CGRN 

Exhibitor Co-Chairs  

CTSGNA Annual Fall Seminar, BEYOND THE SCOPE 2024  

860-977-6746  

Kathyvinci.rn@gmail.com 


